

From:

CAB JUNCKER PRESIDENT

Sent: To:

19 February 2015 12:17 CAB JUNCKER ARCHIVES

Subject:

FW: EBF President Frédéric Oudéa - request for a meeting

Attachments:

EBF 013507 - EBF President request for a meeting - J-C Juncker.pdf

Follow Up Flag:

Follow up

Flag Status:

Flagged

From: Wim Mijs [mailto:W.Mijs@ebf-fbe.eu]
Sent: Thursday, February 19, 2015 12:10 PM

To: CAB JUNCKER PRESIDENT

Cc: DEJMEK HACK Paulina (CAB-JUNCKER); Robert Priester;

Subject: EBF President Frédéric Oudéa - request for a meeting

Dear President Juncker,

Please find enclosed a request for a meeting from Frédéric Oudéa, EBF President and Chairman and Chief Executive Officer of the Société Générale.

Yours Sincerely,

Wim Mijs

Wim Mijs
Chief Executive



Avenue des Arts 56 – 1000 Brussels Tel: +32 (0)2 508 37 39

The Voice of Europe's Banks

www.ebf-fbe.eu Follow us on Twitter



Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail

Privileged/Confidential information may be contained in this email and any of its enclosures. It is therefore intended only for the use of the addressee. Please advise the sender immediately by return email of any error in transmission and please delete the email and any of its enclosures from your system. The European Banking Federation (EBF) declines any liability or responsibility for the content of an email and/or enclosures, and for any data corruption and unauthorised amendment incurred during transmission. The EBF also declines any liability or responsibility for any late arrival of the message or any virus transmission, which could derive from this email and/or any of its enclosures. The content of this email and any of its enclosures is not binding upon the European Banking Federation.



EBF_013507 Brussels, 19 February 2015

President Jean-Claude JUNCKER European Commission President Juncker@ec.europa.eu

Subject: EBF President - request for a meeting

Dear President Juncker,

The President of the European Banking Federation, Frédéric Oudéa, Chairman and Chief Executive Officer of the Société Générale, will be in Brussels on Wednesday, 4 March in the afternoon and on Thursday, 5 March 2015.

Mr. Oudéa and I would be delighted to meet you and to discuss the focus areas of the European Banking Federation for 2015. These closely relate to a number of initiatives that you have personally sponsored and that have the potential to transform the way our European economy is financed. Concretely, we would greatly appreciate exchanging views with you on the strategic role of the financial sector as contributors to the success of the EU Investment Plan and of the Capital Markets Union project, formally launched yesterday. These embody, in our view, the materialization in the financial space of your deep commitment to changing and renewing Europe.

We would be further interested in debating with you the calibration of the regulatory framework and the necessary impetus to re-inject growth, job and competitiveness back into the European economy.

Should 4 or 5 March not be a suitable dates for you, we would be glad to hear from you, to identify an alternative date.

Yours Sincerely,



